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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Media Contact: Lt. Grady Jordan Date: October 15, 2017
LCSO Investigating Shooting that Occurred on Hal's Circle

Early this morning, at approximately 4:50 am, Leon County Sheriffs Deputies
responded to the 4000 block of Hal’'s Circle for an individual that had sustained a
gunshot wound. The victim was transported by Leon County Emergency Medical
Services to Tallahassee Memorial Healthcare with non-life threatening wounds. Prior to
this victim arriving at TMH, Deputies were notified that another victim from Hal’s Circle
with a gunshot wound had been transported by friends to TMH. The second victim is
currently in critical condition.

The investigation has been turned over to the LCSO Violent Crimes Unit and is ongoing.
If anyone has any information regarding this incident please contact the LCSO Violent
Crime Unit at 850-606-3400 or Crime Stoppers at 850-574-TIPS.
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